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The National Drug and Alcohol Testing Program 
has joined hands with NTA, Inc., which is a 

reputable corporation dedicated to the substance 
abuse and alcohol testing program needs of 

Christian schools and churches all over America. 
NTA, Inc. can provide your ministry with all 
necessary materials needed for compliance 
with government regulations through the 

National Drug and Alcohol Testing Program.

For more information, please contact Dr. Joe Haas
National Drug and Alcohol Testing Program

(919) 731-4844 – Fax (919) 731-4847
E-mail: joehaas@nccsa.org

www.nccsa.org

DID YOU KNOW
that government regulations 
require your Christian school and 
church bus drivers to be involved 
in a random drug and alcohol 
testing program?

DID YOU KNOW
that failure to comply with the 
regulations can carry a penalty of 
up to $1,000 per day?

WHAT CAN YOU DO
to insure that your ministry is 
protected?


